
AiM SSO Login 

1. To increase security, starting the evening of January 6, 2022, AiM will require a login 

through UGA’s Single Sign-On portal. When you visit AiM, you will see the below login. 

Please use your MyID credentials to sign in. 

 

   
 

2. It may be necessary to log in a second time through the normal AiM window. If so, just use 

your MyID credentials there, as well. 

 

  
 

This occurs when trying to visit an AiM page before logging in at either 

https://aim.fmd.uga.edu or https://aim.fmd.uga.edu/fmax. For example, visiting a saved 

bookmark (for a specific work order, etc.) before logging in would require the second login. 

To avoid this, log in to AiM prior to visiting another page within the software. 

 

If you run into any issues or have any questions, please contact the FMD IT Helpdesk at 

fmdhelp@uga.edu or by phone at 706-542-7551. 


